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Spring 2017 -- Picnic 
 The Editor 

 

Well it was a good time!  The weather was warm to say the very least.  Thankfully the rain held off until the last 

minutes as I was walking to the car at 4:30 after checking to make sure we left no mess for the park staff to deal 

with.  The crowd of 31 seemed to enjoy the food that started to come off the grill at 2:20.  Besides the burgers 

and hot dogs there were veggie burgers and chicken patties along with some very nice grilled corn.  Thank you 

to everyone who brought the wide selection of side-dishes to compliment the BBQ.  Bonnie Streeter (and 

husband Norman) should be acknowledged for providing support and coordination for making this event 

happen.  Roy Anderson – again thank you for handling the reservation of the pavilion.  Congratulations to those 

that won with a “special plate”  -- and to the winning team of Stan & Jean Brodersen, Jean & John Latter and 

the Editor who crushed the competition on the 25 question quiz that Bonnie proctored.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictures clockwise from lower left. 

 

Bonnie Streeter, Richard & Charlynn 

Blanchard, Norman Streeter.   

 

Jean Scheinder, Karen & Jim 

Archbold, Jim Edmunds, Robert 

Fisher, Bill Opperman & Scot 

Cornwall. 

 

One very empty space as the setup 

begins; with Bonnie and Norman 

Streeter and Robert Fisher. 

 

Pictures by The Editor. 
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Karen & Jim Archbold, 

Jim Edmunds, Robert 

Fisher, Bill Opperman & 

Scot Cornwall (and a hat). 
 

Margaret and Roy 

Anderson, Richard 

and Charlynn 

Blanchard, Norman 

Streeter and Stan 

Brodersen 
 


